
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:    January 23, 2025 

TO:   Mayor Lankford & City Council 
VIA:   Mercy Rushing, City Manager  

FROM:  Cindy Karch, City Secretary/Finance Director             

SUBJECT: Discuss and consider action to solicit bids for Solid Waste Collection 
Service. 
    

 

Background Information: 

The Residential Solid Waste contract with Republic will expire July 1, 2025, and the Commercial 
will expire October 15, 2026.  The current residential contract began in 2015 and the commercial 
in 2016.  

Republic would like to negotiate a new contract to include both residential and commercial 
services in the same contract. However, it is time to solicit bids if the council desires to.  I have 
been contacted by several other solid waste providers who would like to submit proposals.   

 

Recommendation: 

Council can direct staff to solicit bids for Commercial and Residential Solid Waste and bring to 
the next meeting, or direct staff to negotiate a new contract with Republic Services to combine 
both.  

 

Final Disposition: 


